
 

 

MEMO 

 

 

DATE: February 13, 2020 

TO: Portland Design Commission 

FROM: Lora Lillard, BPS 

CC: DOZA Project Team 

SUBJECT: Design Overlay Zone Amendments (DOZA) – Work Session #5 

 

BPS will continue DOZA discussions with the Design Commission at a fifth work session next Thursday, 
February 20. The purpose of this work session is to discuss two pieces of the Portland Citywide Design 
Guidelines Proposed Draft: 1) Introduction pages and 2) Photos.  For the Introduction portion of the 
work session, please review the Portland Citywide Design Guidelines Proposed Draft, p. 3-10. 
 
For the Photos discussion, I have included draft pages with amended photos for your review and 
feedback, as discussed on January 9.  Previous work sessions with Design Commission on the Portland 
Citywide Design Guidelines Proposed Draft have given the Commission an opportunity to give initial 
feedback on photos, so in an effort to move the proposal forward, these pages should be the starting 
point for discussion at next week’s work session.  
 
All amended photos include simple photo descriptions rather than captions to aid the discussion.  
Where no change is proposed, the existing photos are grayed out and labeled “No Change”. 
As you review these pages, it may be helpful for you to refer to the proposed guidelines for guideline 
language and page references.  Though photos are not numbered in the original Proposed Draft, to 
facilitate the discussion, they are numbered on these amended pages. 
 
We look forward to the discussion next Thursday. 
 
Attachments: Amended Photo Pages for Discussion (Excerpt of Portland Citywide Design Guidelines 
Proposed Draft), 02.13.20 
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